
 

Pupil Governors Meeting 

Monday 3rd July 2023 

Welcome 

Mrs Gwilliam welcomed us and thanked the Year 6 Prefects, Worship 

Team, and Sports Leaders for joining us. 

Tell Me Tuesday Talks 

Mrs Gwilliam thanked us all for helping 

with the Tell Me Tuesday Talks. 

Everyone agreed they have been really 

interesting and particularly the talk from 

the toy inventor, Dan. Mrs Gwilliam 

thanked Daisy for organising this 

fantastic talk.  

Sports Day Review 

 

 

 

Sam and Clara talked about Sports Day. Everyone agreed it was a 

great fun and the Sports Leaders did a brilliant job! There was a 

fabulous variety in the carousel of Sports. The track races were fun as 



well and the parents seemed to love them! Clara 

asked if we could have bigger stickers for the races 

next year. Mrs Gwilliam said she was sure that we 

could and would mention it to Mrs Morey.  

 

New Visitors Book 

Mrs Gwilliam said that Mrs Morey has ordered a 

visitors book, as suggested by Scarlett and Bea. It 

will be kept in the foyer from September and visitors 

will be asked to make comment about the School 

when they leave. 

 

Whole School Outdoor Production of Wind in the Willows 

Mrs Gwilliam told that the scripts and song sheets had been printed 

and that Year 6 would soon be getting stuck into rehearsals. Scarlett 

went onto to say what each class would be doing. The production in 

on Monday 17th July and Tuesday 18th July. 

Willow - Dancing ducks 

Beech - Frog Chorus 

Maple- Car ‘Madness’ song 

Rowan- Stoat song and dance 

Year 5 – River Song and dance 

Teachers would be sending out a 

message to parents about costumes and they would need to in 

school in a named carrier bag by Friday 14th July. This is a non- 

uniform day so that we can bring in prizes for the raffle. 

Minutes by Martha, Lola, Scarlett and Sam 
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